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November 1215, 2023
Prof. Joan Marsh, Editor- in- Chief, The Lancet Psychiatry, 
Re: Correspondence Manuscript: Mental Health First Aid for Healthcare Providers in Times of Crisis
Mental Health Care Providers' First Aid Support during Time of Conflict	Comment by Susan Elster: If you agree, this is as revised in the correspondence article.
Dear Prof. Marsh,

We are interested in submittingwish to submit a correspondence article,  entitled: “Mental Health First Aid for Healthcare Providers in Times of Crisis,” Mental Health Care Providers' First Aid Support during Time of Conflict, for consideration for publication inby The Lancet Psychiatry. 

In this correspondence paper, wWe report on a new project developed to providewe raised for supplying urgently mental health support to healthcare providers following according to the traumatic events in Israel on Oct 7th traumatic events in Israel. We briefly describe the project’s rationale and provide insights into its current activity. Its features resulted in significant and rapid uptake among healthcare providers, indicating that the program may represent a model that can be easily replicated to support providers during times of crisis – whether man-made or natural disasters – worldwide. 

We believe it may contribute to mental health preparedness during emergency times.  The manuscript briefly describes the project's rationale and provides insights into its current activity. The manuscript can benefit practitioners and policymakers, especially in global disasters and conflict zonesWe are prepared to comply with all journal requirements and are open to any revisions or edits required to meet the journal’'s standards.

We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 

We confirm that this work is indeed original and has not been published elsewhere; neither is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to the first author at: ronensegev@tauex.tau.ac.il  

We appreciate your consideration of this manuscript for publicationof this correspondence manuscript. 

Sincerely,

Jenny Segalovich MA, RN, Lev Hasharon Mental Health Center, Israel.

Galit Levi MA, RN, Lev Hasharon Mental Health Center, Israel.

Ronen Segev PhD, RN, Department of Nursing, The Stanley Steyer School of Health Professions, Faculty of Medicine, Tel- Aviv University, Israel. 
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